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Basketball team & 
Rippa Rubgy teams 
  

Welcome to this weeks newsletter. 
There’s a lot going on in this place at the moment: 

• Years 1&2 are going to CBay for the Swim Safe 
programme and so far are all enjoying it although a 
bit tired when they get back to school. 

• On Thursday most of our Year 8 students are going to 
Young Leaders Day in Christchurch. 

• Weeks 5 & 6 the Life Education Van will be at school 
supporting our inquiries. 

• And teachers are busy assessing and collecting data 
before writing reports which go out to whanau in 
Week 9.  

• It is also time for mid- year appraisal meetings for all 
teachers  

And in the meantime classroom programmes continue 
business as usual. 
Two short weeks also with the school closed on 
Wednesday and Queen’s Birthday on Monday. 
 
Congratulations to our Year 7/8 Basketball team for coming 
second in the B Grade competition. Well done to the players, 
coaches and parents who support them. 
 
Advanced notice – Matariki celebration – Wednesday July 
03rd 5:00pm - 7:00 pm. A great way to end the term and 
celebrate our inquiry week. See information included below.  
 
Although I don’t believe all children and families fit the 
description at the start of the article, this is an interesting link 
with some good ideas for everyone and worth looking up.  
https://deeprootsathome.com/kids-friendless-bored-
impatient/?fbclid=IwAR03p1q6m-
Ezf0aX4EnNV4D80LXhVqXmYi1rJM8BNnqIv2rLJ6H9caVkV
Rg 
 
We hope you are  
enjoying being  
active participants  
in your children’s  
learning. 
 
Rema 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Highfield School 
Board of Trustees Election 
Declaration of Parent Election 
Results 
 
At the close of nominations, as 
the number of valid nominations 
was fewer than the number of 
vacancies required to be filled, I 
hereby declare the following duly 
elected: 
 
Donaldson, Marie 
 
Signed 
Nicola Casey-Newton 
Returning Officer 

 

 

GLENITI SCOUT GROUP 
 

Keas – For girls and boys aged between 5 and 8.  We meet on Mondays from 
3.30pm to 4.45pm.  Our Keas enjoy games, craft, sleepovers and adventure and 
work towards badges. 

Cubs – For girls and boys aged between 8 and 11.  We meet on Tuesdays from 
6.30pm to 8.00pm.  Our Cubs enjoy teamwork, camps, hikes, geo-caching, biking 
and work towards badges. 

Scouts – For girls and boys aged between 11 and 14.  We meet on Thursdays from 
7pm to 9pm.  Our Scouts also work towards badges and enjoy hikes, teamwork, and 
learn leadership skills.  They go on camps, some of which have a theme such as 
photography or aviation. 

We have vacancies in all sections.  If you have a child that may be interested, please 
contact Rose ph 686 9888 for more information. 
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Uniform Sale 
Home and 
School will be 
holding a second 
hand uniform 
sale outside the 
hall from 2.45pm 
this Friday. Only 
able to accept 
cash.  

Home & School Raffle 
A reminder that all raffle 
cards and money need to 
be handed in before 
9.30am this FRIDAY 31st 
May. 
Raffle will also be drawn 
on Friday. 

Basketball 
Well done to all Yr 7/8 Basketball 
teams. 
A big congratulations to the 
Highfield 1 Boys team who came 2nd 
in the B grade competition. 
Many thanks to all the coaches and 
managers of these team and the 
supporters. 

 
 
 

 
 

SCHOOL DOCS 
 
Our school has been working with SchoolDocs to create a 
website for our policies and procedures. We are excited to 
announce that the site is now live and available to our 
school community. 
 
The school works on a subscription basis with SchoolDocs 
to maintain, update, and review our policies. SchoolDocs 
provides us with a comprehensive core set of policies 
which have been well researched and follow the Ministry 
of Education National Administration Guidelines. 
The policies and procedures are tailored to our school, 
and the school supplies specific information such as our 
charter, and procedures for behaviour management, 
reporting to parents, etc. 
 
SchoolDocs updates, modifies, or creates policies in 
response to changes in legislation or Ministry guidelines, 
significant events, reviews/requests from schools, and 
regular reviewing from the SchoolDocs team. Our board of 
trustees has the opportunity to view changes/additions 
and comment on them before they are implemented. 
We will advise you when policies are up for review and 
how you can take part in the review. 
 
We invite you to visit the site  
at   https://highfield.schooldocs.co.nz/  
(note that there's no "www"!).  
Our username is “highfield” and password “rimu”  
 


